
PRESS RELEASE. 

During the Opening Ceremony of the new British 
Transport "building at Southampton DOCKS the following 
cable was received from Mr. Duplessis, General Manager 
for South African Railways and Harbours: 

" To Reginald Biddle 
Docks and Marine Hanrgcr 

Southampton 

Harbour Authority of South African Railways 
send heartiest congratulations on the occasion 
of the opening of your new building for 
handling Union-Castle Liners (Stop) This 
enterprise in providing these special 
facilities for the important Shipping trade 
between our respective countries greatly 
admired. 


